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Youth Ministry: Going “All Youth Ministry: Going “All Youth Ministry: Going “All 

In”In”In”   

Our faith is an “all in” faith.  If the image to the left does not remind us of that, per-

haps Pope Francis’ words from World Youth Day might: 

Jesus did not say: “Go, if you would like to, if you have the time,”  

but he said: “Go and make disciples of all nations.”  

Sharing the experience of faith, bearing witness to the faith,  

proclaiming the Gospel:  

this is a command that the Lord entrusts to the whole Church,  

and that includes you. 

WHO and WHEN? 
All youth contacts and campus ministers are invited to attend or 
send a representative to our annual Youth Contact meeting.  
Each meeting will be from 9:30am to 3pm at either St. William of 
York (Sept 14) or St. Peter, Libertytown (Sept. 18) 
 

AGENDA: 
> Are we “all in” when it comes to our professional and personal 
formation? 
> Are we “all in” regarding the New Evangelization? 
> Are we inviting our communities to serve as missionaries? 
> Can we put our cards on the table with each other? 

BRING YOUR OWN LUNCH 

We will soon be announcing a box–lunch 

option as well.  Watch for further details. 

RSVP: 

With Susan Smith 410-547-5372 or 

ssmith@archbalt.org 

 



Contact:      Parish/School:      

Email:              

 

Saturday, September 14, 2013 

Participants can bring lunch from home or order a box lunch. Cost $9.00 which includes 

a chicken sandwich, chips, cookie and condiments 

I would like to order _____ box lunches for the day.   

Deadline: Monday, September 9th 

 

Wednesday, September 18, 2013 

Participants can bring lunch from home or order a box lunch.  Cost $9.00 which includes sand-

wich, chips and a cookie. 

I would like to order   Tuna Salad  

  Grilled Chicken w/BBQ sauce 

Deadline: Monday, September 9th 

 

Beverages will be provided.   

Please make your check payable to the Division of Youth & Young Adult Ministry 

 and mail to 320 Cathedral Street, Baltimore, MD 21201. 

 


